
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  January 16, 2025 
 
To:     FHCP Primary Care Physicians and Specialists  
 
From: FHCP Corporate Communications  
 
Re:      Inside Florida Health Care Plans Magazine  
 
 
 
 
We are pleased to introduce the first edition of Inside Florida Health Care Plans, a 
quarterly magazine highlighting our people and products, what makes us unique, and our 
history of success in meeting the health care needs of our community. We invite you to 
check it out now on our website’s home page fhcp.com!   
 
As a valued provider and partner in our success, we wanted you to be among the first to 
see it. While our first issue is digital only, we do plan to make future versions available in 
print, although quantities will be limited. Please let us know if you would like any print 
copies of our next issue for your office. 
 
In the meantime, we welcome any comments. Feel free to share feedback with any of our 
dedicated team members in Provider Relations at providerrelations@fhcp.com or by 
phone 386.615.5096. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


